United Nations



Nations Unies

NON-GOVERNMENTAL ORGANIZATIONS BRANCH OFFICE FOR ECOSOC SUPPORT AND COORDINATION

25th Floor Secretariat Building, United Nations, New York, N.Y. 10017 Telephone: (212) 963-8652; Fax: (212) 963-9248

27 April 2017

Dear NGO Representative,

Subject: Follow-up to the decision of the Economic and Social Council

I am pleased to inform you that the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC) at its Coordination and management meeting of April 2017 adopted the recommendation of the Committee on Non-Governmental Organizations (NGOs) to grant special consultative status to your organization, DHRUVH-Social Awareness Forum. On behalf of all staff of the Non-Governmental Organizations Branch/OESC/DESA, please accept our heartfelt congratulations.

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions. We welcome the opportunity to work with you and will be happy to facilitate your participation in the work of the United Nations, in particular ECOSOC and its subsidiary bodies, in the future.

Yours sincerely,

Marc-André Dorel

Acting Chief.

NGO Branch

Office for ECOSOC Support and Coordination Department of Economic and Social Affairs

United Nations